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Senate Bill 1012 would be a great benefit to Retirees and people living on fixed 

incomes that had the loss of their homes compounded with the financial loss of their 

Measure 50 property tax protections.  I strongly support the Senate's move to restore 

the Measure 50 Benefits to pre-fire assessment values. 
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